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May 5th through May16th 

Please call if your student 

is or will be absent from 

school.  The Absence Hot-

line number is 582-2843– 

dial 2 to connect to the 

school, then 2 to report 

absent (24 hours) and/or 

request homework.    

www.kitcarsonschool.com 

Absence & 

Homework Hotline 

Board Meeting 

Kit Carson’s next Board Meeting will be held 

tonight, Wednesday, April 23rd at 6:30 p.m., in 

the Staff Room.  All are welcome to attend.  

Oral Health Exam information was sent home to 

Kindergarten students in need of an Oral Exam.  

Please make an appointment immediately to get 

your students check-up. Form is due to the office 

on May 30, 2014.  

Kindergarten Oral Exam 

Incoming 7th graders 

Progress Reports Go Home 

Incoming 1st graders 

The final Progress Reports of the year will be 

going home on Friday, April 25th.  Please talk 

with your student of the importance in turning 

in homework and doing the best they can.  The 

end of the school is coming near and Gradua-

tion requirements must be met in order to par-

ticipate.   

California’s Health and Safety Code 124085 re-

quires a comprehensive health screening for 

Grades K-1 to be completed and presented to the 

school nurse within 18 months prior to entry into 

first grade or within 90 days thereafter. 
 

If we do not have proof of a physical, a document 

that needs to be completed by your doctor was 

sent home with your student last week.  Please 

return this document to Valerie in the office as 

soon as it is completed.   

All students entering 7th grade next school year  

will need proof of a Tdap booster shot before 

starting school.  This requirement: 

Began July 1, 2011 

Can be met by receiving one dose of Tdap 

vaccine on or after the 10th birthday (the 

Tdap can be accepted if given on or after the 

7th birthday, but the vaccine is generally not 

recommended this early) 

Can NOT be satisfied by a Td booster or 

having history of the disease 

Applies to both public and private schools.   

 

In addition, children who leave out of Kings 

County anytime during the summer of 7th grade 

will also need a TB skin test.   

We have begun registering next years Kinder-

garteners.  If you have an incoming Kindergar-

tener to register and missed the roundup, 

please call Valerie in the office at 582-2843 to 

get the necessary information as soon as possi-

ble.     

2014-2015 


